PARS Preservation Administrators’ Discussion Group

Poster Session, January 15, 2005

Guidelines

WHAT?:  A opportunity to share preservation information with colleagues, modeled after the all-ALA program.  Posters may present:

· a report of a research study,

· an analysis of a practical problem-solving effort, or

· a description of an innovative program.

WHY?:  To facilitate the exchange of information among PADG members, providing a means to communicate ideas, research, and programs.

WHO?:  Members of PARS or other library preservation professionals

WHERE?:  PADG meeting, Saturday, January 15, 2005 in Boston, Massachusetts

WHEN?:  Posters will be set-up before 9:30 a.m. and taken down after 12:30 p.m.  Poster creators will be expected to stand beside their posters, discussing the content, between 10:30 and 11:15.

HOW?:
· Submit an idea to PADG co-chairs.

· Develop display scheme for data or information.

· Use color and graphics to add visual interest.

· Affix display to stiff card or board support, approximately 2’ x 3’.

· Posters will be arranged on table tops.  Small plastic stands WILL be provided.

· Create a handout with your name, contact info, project details and a brief synopsis.  Bring 50 copies to PADG.

· Fold, rather than roll, your poster for transport.

(See http://www.lib.iastate.edu/ala/samp.htm for examples of graphics used on larger, more elaborate all-ALA posters.)

If you have any questions or would like to submit a poster idea, please contact PADG co-chairs Cathy Mook (cmook@ufl.edu) or Jane Hedberg (jane_hedberg@harvard.edu).
